CITY OF BETHLEHEM

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

SUBJECT:
Renaming Ice House for Charles A. Brown – Former Director 

of Parks and Public Property

TO:

Members of City Council
FROM:
Gordon B. Mowrer, Member of Council

DATE:
April 26, 2007

Attached for review and consideration by the Members of Council is a Resolution drafted by Christopher T. Spadoni, City Council Solicitor, for the renaming of the Ice House building in honor of Charlie Brown, former Director of Parks and Public Property.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  

Gordon B. Mowrer, Member of Council

cc:  
C. Spadoni


Mayor Callahan


J. Reppert

RESOLUTION NO.


WHEREAS, the Council of the City of Bethlehem is desirous of renaming the Ice House in honor of Charles A. Brown, a/k/a Charlie Brown, former Director of Parks and Public Property for the City of Bethlehem, to honor and recognize Charles A. Brown as a well-respected and dedicated community servant;


NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that the Ice House is hereby renamed Charles A. Brown Ice House.





Sponsored by 
_________________________








_________________________


ADOPTED by Council this             day of                                , 2007.








_________________________









President of Council

ATTEST:

_________________________


City Clerk

